


Erin asked about the diversity of scholarships. Steve replied it is part of the overall call for 

student fellowships. Andy stated that committee awards specialty/designated fellowships first. 

There was a good range of applications last year but only one from HBCU, and there weren’t 

professors who knew those students. Erin responded saying the DEI committee will discuss how 

to get the word out, without overwhelming HBCUs. 

 

CH 

Jane stated that the committee is meeting right after this meeting. They will discuss the 

environmental impact statement. They will also review the Advocacy Policy which will come to 

the CCC, then the EC and Board.  

 

DEI 

Kate stated the committee had a meeting this afternoon. They had a discussion on the Climate 

Impact Report. They also discussed forming subcommittees, their goals for the year, and 

finalized the committee guidelines.  

 

ECS 

Tiffany reported that this is a quiet time for the committee, and they are meeting next week. 

They are working with the DEI committee on shared activities. Tiffany announced that Bianca 

Hand stepped down as chair of the ECS-DEI subcommittee, and Avary Taylor is taking over for 

her.  

 

H&A 

Lynn reported that this was also a quiet time for H&A. They are currently looking for two new 

members. Lynn announced that Ted Lewis stepped down, so they are looking for a new Cross 
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There was a discussion on undergraduate participation in the annual meeting and how a hybrid 

meeting would benefit them. There is usually not university funding for undergraduate 

conference travel. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:49. 


